
 
 
25th March, 2020 
 
 
The Listing Department, 
The Calcutta Stock Exchange 
Ltd. 
7, Lyons Range, 
Kolkata - 700001 

The Manager 
The Department of Corporate 
Services, 
BSE Limited, P. J. Towers,  
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400001  

The Manager, 
The Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India 
Limited, Exchange Plaza,  
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), Mumbai - 400051  

 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Pursuant to the provisions of Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we hereby inform that in view of the various 
directives issued by Central/State Governments/ Municipal Authorities to prevent and 
contain the spread of COVID19 and to ensure the safety and wellbeing of employees and 
all stakeholders, the Company had closed its offices, manufacturing facilities and 
warehouses. 
  
The Company had already moved to “Work from Home” Policy for its employees. 
 
In this evolving situation, the overall adverse impact on the operations of the Company is 
not immediately assessable. The Company will continue to assess the situation and will 
consider the resumption of its business operations at an appropriate time once the 
situations permit.  
 
This is for your information and record. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For LINC PEN & PLASTICS LTD. 
 
Sd/- 
 
N.  K.  DUJARI 
Chief Financial Officer & 
Company Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


